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BISHOP UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Regular Meeting ¢ June 13,2022 ¢ 6:30 pm

Bishop Union High School / Carl Lind Board Room

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Board of Trustees of the Bishop Unified School District will hold a Public
Hearing at the regular board meeting on June 13, 2022 to receive input regarding
Disclosure of Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement with the Bishop
Teachers’ Association (BTA).

Major provisions of proposed agreement available for preview at the District
Office of the Bishop Unified School District located at 656 W. Pine Street.

Posted: 6.7.2022



